June 5, 2020

 

To:                   Illinois Hospital and ASTC Data Coordinators

From:               COMPdata Customer Service

Subject:           NEW Payer Code 95964 for COVID HRSA Uninsured Cases
 

A new payer code has been added for COVID HRSA Uninsured cases.  As of 04/01/2020 discharges, use of 95964 – COVID HRSA Uninsured Fund will be accepted.

If you have any questions or concerns with the topic addressed in this memo, please contact: customerservice@team-iha.org or call 866.262.6222.  We are happy to be of assistance at any time.

